
IPC Announces New Board Chair !! 

Dundalk Credit Union Highlights IPC Community 

The Irish Pastoral Centre is delighted to announce our newly 

elected Board Chair Michael Carey. Mike is well known 

throughout the Irish community as a great friend and  

supporter. He has been a driving force in the expansion of  

the Centre and is an avid card player on Thursday evenings. 

Congratulations Mike!  

 

We also welcome new Board Officers Secretary Neil Hurley 

and Board Treasurer Mark Porter while extending our  

appreciation to outgoing officers Maryellen Brett, Matthew 

Caughey and Chris Lavery.  
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On Monday July 22 nd, Consul General of Ireland S íghle FitzGerald held a reception to welcome a  

delegate of Credit Unions from Ireland who were in the USA to attend a global conference geared 

towards financial services professionals in the credit union space. During the event and in honor 

of our Consul General, Dundalk Credit Union presented a check to IPC Board Chairman Mike 

Carey to acknowledge the work of the Irish Pastoral Centre and its mission to support the Boston 

Irish Community.   



IPC News Desk 
Dear Friends  

Well the summer flew by once again and we look forward to a robust Fall season here at the 

Centre. An annual highlight during this time is our golf tournament and grand raffle. As  

always, we will appreciate your support for our biggest fundraiser of the year.  

Most of our work over the summer months included a review of our financials and operations 

procedures. We are also in process of building a new website while our wonderful artist  

Vincent Crotty has worked here with two interns from his classes at Mass Art and they have 

transformed our reception area! Itõs absolutely beautiful. 

Our Fall schedule is packed with additional new programming. As well as our regular weekly events, we have 

added some great social activities! We have bid farewell to our summer J1 students who seemed to have had a 

wonderful Boston experience.   

Our summer intern Meg has returned to Boston College and it is our hope that we will see Meg on a part time 

basis. What a wonderful young lady who made such a great impression on all of us! We have welcomed Kathy 

Costello, a retired Kindergarten teacher with Connemara roots. Kathy is adding some great new programs  

for our toddler group as well as providing a great welcome for all our visitors. I must extend heartiest congratu-

lations to our Immigration Coordinator Maryann Casavant who has been announced as the 2024 Charitable 

Irish Silver Key award recipient. This is a very well -deserved recognition of Maryannõs work and dedication to 

the Centre which is very much appreciated always.  

I give great credit to our team here at the Centre who are all dedicated to upholding the spirit of the Irish here 

in Boston. We all look forward to a great year! As our logo states we are òAnseo le Ch®ileó ð òhere togetheró and 

we certainly look forward to seeing you along the way.  

Mind yourselves,  

Mary  
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         THIS PAGE IS SPONSORED BY NEIL HURLEY 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN SPONSORING A PAGE OF THE IPC NEWSLETTER?  

Contact Amy at aocarroll@ipcboston.org or Call the IPC 617 -265-5300 


